
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

 

I'm a resident of Portland, Oregon and a survivor of sexual assault. I support passing SB 482. 

Renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic and extremely damaging to mental health. Just the 

process alone of getting the original one is traumatic enough - don't make survivors have to endure it 

continuously. 

Protecting vulnerable people, children, survivors deserves to be permanent.  

Please support SB 482 and protect survivors. 

 

Thank you, 

Brenna Grenz 

 


